MEMORANDUM


TO:�
REVIEWERS OF UDC DIRECT ACCESS IMPLEMENTATION PLAN�
�
�
FROM:�
PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY�SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY�SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY�
�
�
DATE:�
JUNE 20, 1997�
�
�
SUBJECT:�
DIRECT ACCESS IMPLEMENTATION PLAN�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Attached is a draft of the UDCs’ Direct Access Implementation Plan (“the Plan”).  In this draft the UDCs have attempted to address major issues which were raised at the June 9 meeting with all interested stakeholders, as well as the June 12 written comments by a number of the parties.


This is still a work in progress.  Individual or group positions held by the UDCs -- both substantive policy and technical details -- may still change and be refined all the way up to July 1, as we receive further input from various internal and external sources and systems work progresses.  Some of that input will be from the written comment which interested stakeholders may send us up to June 26.  Please send those comments to:


Susan Schneider (PG&E) at: srs4@pge.com


Curtis Kebler (SCE) at: keblercl@sce.com


David Croyle (SDG&E) at: c/o jparsons@sdge.com


Also attached is further detailed material from SDG&E.  PG&E and SCE will attach their pro forma tariffs and service agreements to the July 1 filing, as will SDG&E, but that material is still under development, and may change based on the June 26 comments to the draft of the Plan.  The draft Plan contains all the policy positions of the three UDCs but SDG&E would appreciate comments on its material as well on June 26.


These documents are being sent by e-mail to all attendees at the June 9 meeting and will be posted on the Direct Access Implementation Workshops web-site at:  http//162.15.5.2:80/wk-group/dai.
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